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Easter Egg Round Up at Teen Ranch

	

Teen Ranch on Highway 10 was a very busy place Saturday for the annual Easter Round Up. There were numerous Easter Egg

Hunts throughout the day, with participants hurrying into the field to collect them.

There were plenty of interesting animals to make friends with and feed. Nevaeh Rouse, 4, of Orangeville was offering a handful of

goodies to George the Billy Goat.

There was lost of crafts for the youngsters to work on. Elijah and Alora Friesen or Georgetown were busy with their

creations.Photos by Bill Rea
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